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Oh, taste and see that  
the Lord is good!  
                   Psalm 34:8

 1. Get everyone together and take a 
family portrait.

 2. Bake one of the chocolate recipes 
from A Chocolate Life and give her the 
devotional with the delicious treat.

 3. Put together a picnic and eat 
together at her favorite park.

 4. Give her a homemade card.

 5. Give her a “Spa Day” at your house  
or at a spa or salon.

 6. Ask her to share stories and pictures 
from your childhood.

 7. Make her breakfast in bed.

 8. Go to church with the whole family.

 9. Give her a bouquet of her favorite 
flowers.

10. Give her a gift card and tell her to go 
on a shopping spree for the afternoon.

11. Come up with a list of family 
traditions that she brought from her 
family or started in your family.

12. Offer to spend the day doing her 
favorite hobby with her, whether it’s 
running, biking, gardening, scrapbooking, 
or quilting.

13. Attach a note on the fridge using the 
A Chocolate Life Magnet.

14. Watch her favorite movie with her—
even if it’s a chick flick!

15. Bring a tablecloth and use an LED 
candle to make a candlelight dinner at her 
favorite casual restaurant.

16. Cook her favorite meal for dinner 
and do the dishes.

17. Give her a coupon book for different 
household chores that she can save and 
use later in the year.

18. Give her a day off from household 
chores.

19. Place the A Chocolate Life Scripture 
Cards on her mirror for her to see in the 
morning.

20. Give her a box of chocolates with a 
small thank-you note under each piece.

21. Every hour, on the hour, tell her why 
she is a blessing to you.

22. Offer to take the kids so she can 
have a quiet day at home.

23. Create a “Blessings Book” that tells 
of all the reasons you are thankful for her.

24. Make a donation in her name to her 
favorite charity.

25. Just spend quality time with her.

Be sure to honor the women in your 
church who are not mothers.


